January 25, 2011
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Tuesday, January 25, 2011 at 12:00 p.m. in Becky Ratts’ room at Cook Primary School.  Board members Chad Sumner, Reba Durden, Susan Griffin, Tina Revels and Maysoe Wiley were present for this meeting.  Chairman Sumner presided with Lance Heard opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mr. Wiley, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

PRESENTATIONS:
· Becky Ratts presented the AYP report.  She presented Meets/Exceeds % for each subgroup in Reading, ELA and Math.

FINAL ADOPTION OF BOARD POLICY BH AND BHA:  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members voted unanimously to approve the final adoption of the following board policy:

· BH and BHA

-
Board Code of Ethics

Board Member Conflict of Interest
RECOMMENDATION TO ADD ADDITIONAL RESTROOMS AT COOK HIGH SCHOOL BASEBALL/SOFTBALL FIELDS:  Recommendation was made to add additional restrooms at Cook High School Baseball/Softball Fields.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members voted unanimously to approve this recommendation.
RECOMMENDATION OF PERSONNEL:  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Wiley, the board members voted unanimously to approve the following:

APPOINTMENT:
Clemmie Foster
-
Paraprofessional - Cook High School Special Ed. 





(replacement)

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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